
From: Sally Zaino szaino@earthlink.net 
Subject: PABIODIV: fritillary talk in Hershey 
Sender: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Reply-To: kklemow@wilkes.edu 
Date: Sun,  9 Mar 2003 11:39:59 -0500 (EST) 
 
Hi, 
 
DON'T MISS OUR MARCH 11 PROGRAM! 
Again this year The Manada Conservancy continues our partnership with the Derry Township Parks 
and Recreation Dept to present The Manada/Derry Educational series.  Our first program this year: 
 
                 "Preservation of Habitat for the 
           Regal Fritillary Butterfly at Indiantown Gap" 
                    Tuesday, March 11, 7:00pm 
 
>             Hershey Public Library Meeting Room 
 
-- 
Sally Zaino 
The Manada Conservancy 
P.O. Box 25 
Hummelstown, Pa. 17036 
http://www.manada.org 
 
"The first rule of intelligent tinkering is to keep all the pieces"  
--Aldo Leopold 
 
*********************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are  
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 


